
From: McWade, Tammy
To: Scearce, Lynn
Subject: FW: Sarasota LFGTE, Project No. 0951340-001-AC
Date: Wednesday, November 06, 2013 3:42:33 PM
Attachments: Forms 10-10-13 10102013_0000.pdf

Here you go! J
 

Tammy T. McWade
Engineer Specialist III
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
Office of Permitting and Compliance (OPC)
Phone:  850/717-9086
GIC:  59586
 

From: David Derenzo [mailto:dderenzo@derenzo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 10:24 AM
To: McWade, Tammy
Cc: 'Emily Zambuto'; 'Michael Laframboise'
Subject: Sarasota LFGTE, Project No. 0951340-001-AC
 
Tammy,
 
The attached file provides revised FDEP-DARM permit application form pages with the corrected
name of the facility and its owner.
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Dave
Derenzo and Associates, Inc.
(734) 464-3880
 

From: McWade, Tammy [mailto:Tammy.McWade@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2013 9:02 AM
To: David Derenzo
Subject: RE: Sarasote Energy, Project No. 0951340-001-AC
 
Hi Dave,
 
I will need only the pages in the application to be amended as necessary.  The owner/operator is
Landfill Energy Systems Florida, LLC.  Is the site name (Sarasota Energy) changing also?  If so, please
provide the new site name.
 
Thank you,
 
Tammy
 

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=B4D71BAC400E45B9AFBBF18A116D225F-MCWADE_T
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Tammy T. McWade
Engineer Specialist III
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
Office of Permitting and Compliance (OPC)
Phone:  850/717-9086
GIC:  59586
 

From: David Derenzo [mailto:dderenzo@derenzo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 11:21 AM
To: McWade, Tammy
Cc: 'Emily Zambuto'
Subject: RE: Sarasote Energy, Project No. 0951340-001-AC
 
Hello Tammy,
 
I was just informed that the proper name for this project is Landfill Energy Systems Florida, LLC (not
Sarasota Energy, LLC as was initially provided in the air permit application materials).  Is this
notification sufficient or does some other document need to be submitted to you?
 
Thanks for your help.
 
Dave
Derenzo and Associates, Inc.
(734) 464-3880
 

From: McWade, Tammy [mailto:Tammy.McWade@dep.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 8:46 AM
To: David Derenzo
Cc: Arif, Syed
Subject: Sarasote Energy, Project No. 0951340-001-AC
 
Hi David,
 
As per Syed Arif request, I wanted to follow up on when we would receive Sarasota County Board
of County Commissioners authorization/agreement on the Sarasota Project prior to issuing the
draft permit package.
 
If you have any questions please give me a call or email.
 
Thank you,
 
Tammy
 

Tammy T. McWade
Engineer Specialist III
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
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Division of Air Resource Management (DARM)
Office of Permitting and Compliance (OPC)
Phone:  850/717-9086
GIC:  59586
 


